
Thank you for your donation to Oregon MusicLink!   Your generosity supports music students from low-income 
families and the teachers who offer them scholarships. Contributions to  MusicLink are tax deductible to the 
extent provided by law.

Your name:________________________________________________________________
Address:_________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________
Email:____________________________________________ Phone:__________________

For payment by   check  :  
• Make check payable to MusicLink Foundation, with "Oregon MusicLink Donation" on the 

memo line.  
• Mail check to:  Annette Demsey, Oregon MusicLink State Coordinator, 1937 NE 50th Ave., 

Portland, OR 97213.

For payment   online   by   credit card   or   PayPal:  
• Visit: www.musiclinkfoundation.org
• From the Home page, click on the "Donate Now!" box.
• BE SURE TO ENTER "Oregon MusicLink Donation" in the "Designation" box.

For more information, email Annette at:  annettedemsey.mac@mac.com  
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